
To the Membership Committee 

Waquoit Bay Yacht Club 

March 30, 2019 

 

 

I am writing this letter in support of membership for Farhana Stevenson and family. I 

have known their family for many years now as an integral part of the sailing program. 

Her children have been in the sailing program for many years both when I helped run and 

program and beyond. They have been wonderful participants in our Youth Fundraiser 

yearly as well as our LTDs.  They enjoy everything about WBYC and all it stands for. It 

is with pleasure I write this letter and I look forward to seeing their family at WBYC this 

year.  

 

With Best Regards 

Stuart and Karen McLeod  

 


